
 
 

Department of California 
District 28 
Education  

                    
 
Madame President, Chairmen, and Auxiliary, 
 
     It’s that time of year for the aroma of pumpkin spice coffee, dazzling colors of 
autumn leaves, and Mid-year reports! Dang, thought I’d give you some good thoughts 
before reality!  
     Included in your unit packets is the Mid-year form, the Department November 
Bulletin that has valuable information on Scholarship applications that are updated and 
available as well as new public laws about education that have passed. 
    Also included is the Scholarship fundraiser flyer and another donation letter to help 
your unit receive donations.  
     I’m pleased to announce that we have received our first donation of $250.00. Thanks 
to Rosemary Barron of Unit 589. 
     Thank you to Jon and Susan Baker for their time in printing the Scholarship 
fundraiser flyers, tickets, and putting in packs of ten! Tickets are now ready to be 
checked out by your unit President. Please see me at luncheon or after our meeting. 
     Remember; this is a District fundraiser.  All units are expected to participate and 
donate. Funds raised are for your unit applicants!  
     Let’s make this year’s event even more successful than last! I thank you all for your 
support. I wish you and yours a Happy Thanksgiving! God bless America and our 
Veterans! 
 
Respectfully submitted 
Molly Smith  
ALA District 28 
Education Chairman  
whitebuffalogoods@hotmail.com  
831 214 1656  
 
Co-chair  
Holly Darsch 
831 760 9504 

 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


